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The R-UTN wants to hear from you!

Admissions for “Retirees in Action” are always
welcome, but let’s start something new.
Please respond by email to denise.lardi@gmail.com

to answer this issue’s question:
How are you seeing your
former colleagues?




* JUJ|A Letter From Our President:

Hello and Happy Almost Spring!

No matter where you are in the country, to say that this has been
an interesting winter is an understatement. We, as teachers, certainly
understand and appreciate the use of the word “interesting” in that
sentence! In all sincerity, I do hope that you and all those you hold near
and dear are doing well and are weathering the storms—both literal
and figurative.

2024 was an exciting year as we, the Retired United Teachers of
Northport, welcomed a new “graduating class” to our ranks in June!
August saw a Happy Hour gathering at Napper Tandy's where
members enjoyed great company and conversation while partaking in
hors d’'ceuvres and libations. A tremendously successful luncheon was
hosted in September at The View at Crab Meadow where nearly 100
members attended and enjoyed a lovely meal, fantastic conversation,
and delightful music provided by our very own Glenn Baldwin.

A General Membership meeting was held at the September
Luncheon. One item of business was the election of officers.I was
humbled to accept the nomination for, and ultimate election to, the
position of President. Stepping into the shoes of Past President Jane
Flood will be no easy task. I am so thankful for her many years of
leadership, service, and above all, friendship!



Joining me on the R-UTN Executive Committee are
Joanne Kroon, Vice-President;
Donna McGinn, Treasurer;
Jane Flood, Secretary;
Jane McNamara and Nancy Wine, Social Committee;
Denise Lardi, Newsletter Editor;
Linda Quinn, Webmaster;
Larry Ryan, Political Action/VOTE-COPE;
Teddy Emanuel/UTN Liaison;
Bobbi Scott, E-Mail Communications.

I am certain that I speak for the entire Executive Committee when
I say that we look forward to working with and for all of you in the
weeks and months ahead. Stay tuned for more information about
upcoming social events and volunteer opportunities to become
involved in our organization and our school community.

Wishing you well!
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» A Question of Money

(answers to some

FAQs about our finances)

*Scholarships are funded separately from the
general fund but we supplement/balance out the

scholarship money so it remains consistent. %

*We make periodic donations to benefit local
familiesin need. F@EG;

*We memorialize members who have passed with
donations to charities of their families’ choice.

*September luncheon is also our Annual Meeting so
that is free to any member who wishes to attend.
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*We have not raised dues in many years, but that
may change as operating costs, though few, have
and will continue to rise.



Steps for Scholars
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Speaking of scholarships... we are anxiously
awaiting the end of winter and the return of nicer
weather. This spring we are going to have a few
informal walks at Sunken Meadow State Park

Boardwalk. It will be a chance to see some familiar

faces and get some exercise. There will be a donation
bucket somewhere so we can do some good for our
Northport scholars at the same time.
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Keep an eye out for an email notice when we
get this new program “on the boards”!



*May meeting- We're exploring possibilities
of a different type of meeting. Not a formal
luncheon but maybe a continental
breakfast. Stay tuned

*Getting involved- There are scholarship
applications to read, political action on the
horizon, and a general need for more voices
at the table.

*Fundraising- Our goal is to keep
scholarships at a high level. Do you have
any interesting fundraising ideas? Let us
know!
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ASSISTANGE IS AVAILABLE

NYSUT members have access to programs and services from NYSUT
Member Benefits that can help them save money, protect their family,
and assist with planning for the future.

With our LGl Service PRIR, you will receive crucial
estate planning documents (Simple Will, Health Care
Proxy, Laiving Will & Power of Attorney); free attorney
consultations; and guaranteed maximum fees for personal
legal matters. Plan participants recesve guaranteed hourly
rates along with discounted prices for referml attorneys.

Our Anancial Counsaling Program offers access to
certibed hnancal planners that provide fee-based
financial counseling services. Participants can get help
with retisement planning, 463(b) & 457(b) plan advice,
debt management, savings, budgeting, and more.

Check oat SYNCHIony Bank to: some of today's most
campetitive inflerest rates on certibates of depasat,
money market, and savings accounts. An optional
automated savings program (which makes transfers from
your checking account at another bank to your money
market or savings account at Synchrony Bank) is an casy
way 10 build your balances in higher-earning accounts,

Our onlinc Financial Learning Center - powered by
Kiplnger's Personal AMRANCE - otfers numcrous articles
designed to assist NYSUT members with achieving
their personal fimancil goals and better understand
the nuances of insurance, savings, investing, and more
This free resource 1 updated on a monthly basis.

Do you have student loan or general debt concerns? Our
Cambridge Credit Counseling pOYram is zvaitable 2t no
cost to assist NYSUT members with better understanding
general debt consolidation and student loan repayment
options. Members can take part in a free consultation with
a certibhed Cambnidge counselor or sign up for a no-cast
student loan debt webinar provided by Cambridye.

Take back your financial independence
and protect your family for whatever
the future may bring.

Learn more by scanning the QR code,

visiting memberbenefits.nysut.org, or
calling 800-626-8101.

MEMBER
BENEFITS
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First Class Mail

TO

What's New With You??

Please send any photos, short blurbs, or anything you'd like to share

to denise.lardi@gmail.com

**Please make it a habit to check out our website
retiredteachersofnorthport.org for up-to-date information on all our

- goings-on!™*



